
The Muslim Student Association—a registered student organization at Queens College—sponsored a 
campus presentation by Mufti Ubaidullah titled, “Palestine, unveiling the truth,” on Monday, October 
7, 2024. No college funds were used to pay the speaker. Such events are open to students of all faiths 
and backgrounds. With respect to Daniel Haqiqatjou’s participation as a special guest—which took 
place by Zoom—please click HERE for an October 2023 statement from President Frank H. Wu.

https://conta.cc/3P2DYfn

